
We are excited to welcome you to the first
edition of your local newsletter, covering
homes in the Attercliffe, Darnall, Tinsley and
Handsworth areas of Sheffield.  
A small group of local organisations have
come together to work in partnership for
the benefit of the community.  We felt it
important in these difficult times, to provide
a space to share useful information, good
new stories and help people connect to
what is happening in their local area.
If you have ideas for future editions, please
get in touch with your suggestions to:
communityhub@darnallwellbeing.org.uk
Enjoy!
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If you need a large print version of the newsletter, please contact us at
the email address above, and we will provide one.

T h i s  n e w s l e t t e r  h a s  b e e n  p u b l i s h e d  a n d  d i s t r i b u t e d  t h a n k s  t o  f u n d i n g  f r o m :

Welcome!

Welcome sign at High Hazels Park 



As your local Community Hub, Darnall Well Being are working closely with a range of
services in the Darnall, Tinsley, Acres Hill and Handsworth areas to support the
community during Covid-19. We can help you by offering:
• A friendly chat
• Signposting/sharing information
• Help with sorting out access to food
• Help with accessing medication
• Reassurance about the best place to get help

If you or someone you know would like support, please contact us by:
Email: communityhub@darnallwellbeing.org.uk or 
Phone: 0114 249 6315 or 
Text/Call: 07946 320 808
We will respond within one working day. 
If you need urgent help, you can contact Sheffield City Council: 0114 273 4567

Community Hub

Arabic
Slovak

Urdu

Somali



Tinsley Green
Bawtry Road, Tinsley, S9 1UA

Green Spaces, Great Places, Enjoy & Explore

High Hazels Park
Olivers Dr, Darnall, S9 4PD

Sheffield Olympic Legacy Park / Sheffield & Tinsley Canal
Worksop Road, Attercliffe, S9 3TL

Handsworth Community Park 
St Joseph's Road, Handsworth, S13 9AU

Get out and about this winter by searching for our painted pebbles! We have hidden over 100
painted pebbles in the four local green spaces shown above. It’s a chance to get outside, explore
different parts of your community with friends or family and have some fun. When you find a
pebble, please take a photo and share online using the hashtag #CommunityConnector and tag   

 @darnallwb, so we can see your
photos. Then, leave the pebble
where you find it or re-hide it up to
20 steps away, for others to find.
Next issue, we will publish some of
your photos. You could even paint
your own pebble and pop it on your
windowsill, doorstep or wall.
Check out
www.darnallwellbeing.org.uk for
hints on where to find the pebbles -
remember to wash or sanitise your
hands after handling them.

Happy Hunting! 

Pebble Hunt - Get Involved!  



Healthy 'Elfie Selfie'
Ask your parent or guardian to send a picture of you being active or eating something healthy

and post it on Twitter using #HealthyElfieSelfie and be in with a chance to win PRIZES!



Darnall Allotment Project Update - Sarah
Emberson

It was very exciting to have volunteers back on the
allotment for a few months, we had a great team
who were getting lots done and bringing life back to
the plot. Much produce was shared and some crops
have been sown for next spring whilst other beds
have been manured for winter.  All the summer
crops in the polytunnel have finished and new
seedlings have been sown ready for overwintering
in the polytunnel.  
Please get in touch if you are interested in getting
involved and we will let you know as soon as there
is a space.
Complete our online form
https://forms.gle/QYvvZK52EjJgnQLKA
Or contact us at darnallallotmentproj@gmail.com /
07415 025919  
You can also follow us on
https://www.facebook.com/darnallallotmentproject
or 
https://www.instagram.com/darnall.allotment/  

Good News Flash!
Local charity, 500Together, have made 2 donations to members of the community. In June,

they donated £250, which was matched by Darnall Well Being, and used to buy supermarket
vouchers for a number of local families and individuals who we knew were struggling

financially. In December, 500Together made a further donation to help a local person in
need to buy a laptop, enabling her to stay in touch with family and friends.

Darnall Forum Update - Chris Nuttall (Manager)
Darnall Forum continues to provide support to local families during the
Covid-19 pandemic. Over the last few months we have given out over
1000 food, health and wellbeing, children’s activity packs.  Our thanks to 

Local Life

all who have donated items to support this work including all of the private individuals who have
dropped off donations, South Yorkshire Police, our funders: South Yorkshire Community
Foundation and Sheffield City Council, and the Community Champions at local Morrison’s stores.  
I must also thank Zahira Naz who co-ordinates this work for us and to all of the volunteers who
help make up and deliver the packs. Thank you all.

Pathway To Success
If you are unemployed and aged 18+, get in touch with the Lead Key Support Worker at Darnall

Forum (Chris Nuttall) on 0114 249 0099 or 07888 135429. Pathway To Success offers:
Employment Support 

Access To Training
Access to Education

Access to Voluntary Work 
Access to Financial Advice

https://forms.gle/QYvvZK52EjJgnQLKA
https://www.facebook.com/darnallallotmentproject
https://www.instagram.com/darnall.allotment/


 Flu Vaccine Myth Busting – Greg Fell, Director of Public Health Sheffield
“The flu vaccine gives you flu.”    

This is biologically impossible, flu vaccines do not contain live viruses.

“Flu isn’t that bad, it’s better to catch it.”    
Flu is a horrible infectious disease, and it can make some people very seriously ill.

“I’m fit and healthy, therefore I won’t get it.”    
Everyone can catch the flu, even those in good health.

“Having a flu jab can make you autistic or give you dementia.”    
There is no scientific basis whatsoever for any link between vaccines and autism or

dementia.

There are also other conspiracy theories, such as “Flu vaccines contain Coronavirus”.   
This is not true. 

Flu vaccines protect you from a nasty, sometimes fatal infectious illness.
Don't delay. Ask about your flu jab today.

Flu Jab

 If you need information about the flu jab in another language, leaflets produced by the NHS
in a number of different languages are available online here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-who-should-have-it-this-
winter-and-why

Good News Flash!
Julie, member of Darnall Well Being's Craft and Chairobics groups, made over 40 Christmas
cards for DWB, which we were grateful to be able to send to all of our volunteers this year!

GP surgeries, pharmacies, dental practices,
opticians and other NHS services have
made changes to the way you access their
care to make it safer for you. 
Don't delay, contact them to get the care
you need.

NHS - Help us help you get the treatment
you need

You can still contact your GP, 111 online or
call 111 for help. If you are told to go to
hospital, you must go. We’ll give you the care
you need. www.nhs.uk

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-who-should-have-it-this-winter-and-why
http://www.nhs.uk/


Volunteers with produce boxes in summer

Despite the Covid restrictions our two
workers, Jacqui and Jess, have been able to
maintain the allotment and harvest crops.
This summer we were able to give away
some of our produce from a stall outside the
gate.  We were also able to donate some fruit
and vegetables to Darnall Well Being to add
to the hampers they distributed as part of
Sheffield Healthy Holidays.
We very much hope that when we are due to
open next March we will be able to run our
weekly groups again.  The sessions are for
anyone who wants to do a bit of gardening, 

Tinsley Allotment Update 
Like most of us, Tinsley Community Allotment
have had a very different year in 2020.  Since
April we have been unable to run our usual
sessions or have visits from the children at
Tinsley Meadows School.  This meant we were
particularly pleased to win a national
gardening competition called “Cultivation
Street”.  The competition is run to inspire and
recognise community gardening projects
around the country and we were delighted to
see the hard work of our volunteers featured
in a national newspaper.  We were awarded
our prize cheque for £2000 by TV gardener
David Domoney and we have already started
to plan how to spend our winnings!  

ask for advice on growing food, help us look after the allotment or just sit and have a cuppa in
the green space.  We are also hoping to start a toddler session for preschool children and their
carers. If you are interested in either of these things you can send your details to
tinsleyallotment@gmail.com or look us up on Facebook (Tinsley Community Allotment) or
Twitter (@TCAllotment).  The entrance to the allotment is in the car park behind Tinsley Forum
at 120 Bawtry Road.  Hope to see some new faces next year!

The Source Training Centre
Throughout lockdown, The Source Training Centre maintained their support for local
communities throughout the Sheffield City Region, via their Steps to Work Programme. During
the pandemic, they provided accredited training and employability support to around 164
unemployed people, with 120 people progressing into positive outcomes such as employment,
apprenticeships and further training. This programme is still being accessed by those whose
employment was affected by the pandemic and is helping eliminate barriers to get into work.
The Source has opened its doors to the public again and is offering various training and support,
both in the centre and online. 
 

If you or someone you know, would benefit from this support and would like to know more,
please contact community@thesourceacademy.co.uk or 0114 263 5693.

Local Life

Allotment volunteers with David Domoney



The pandemic has affected us all, either directly by the virus or from the impact of restrictions
under ‘lockdown’. It is important that we continue to support each other through this difficult
time.  With a vaccine on the horizon, we still need to prevent transmission.  The best way to
help us feel more confident about how to stay well and protect those most at risk, is to be able
to know where to find accurate information and the right support.  Younger people should
also not take risks. They may still experience severe illness and people of any age can suffer
from ‘Long Covid’.We hope you find this summary helpful.

Keep 2 metres apart at all times
Wear a face covering when in public and when entering and using shops/public buildings
Wash hands for at least 20 seconds

Between 23 and 27 December, you can form a Christmas
bubble with up to 3 households. Please remember:
• you can only be in one Christmas bubble and you cannot
change your Christmas bubble
• you can travel between tiers and UK nations for the
purposes of meeting your Christmas bubble
• you can only meet your Christmas bubble in private
homes or in your garden, places of worship, or public
outdoor spaces
• you can only meet people who are not in your Christmas
bubble outdoors, according to the rules in the tier where
you are staying

To check what Tier Sheffield is in for Covid restrictions, please use the UK Government website:
https://www.gov.uk/find-coronavirus-local-restrictions

Celebrating Safely
Not everyone celebrates Christmas, and we know that many people have missed holding family
celebrations for Eid and Diwali this year, to help reduce the risk of spreading of Covid-19. If you
do choose to celebrate Christmas in a bubble with other households, then please try to spend
as little time indoors with your Christmas bubble as possible. Open doors and windows if
you’re inside – or try some of these ideas and get outdoors:
•   Wrap up warm and meet outdoors in the garden or a park
•   Have a BBQ or picnic for your Christmas dinner
•   Play party games with children outdoors
Or you could delay a big Christmas celebration altogether and plan a fantastic family event in
the late spring / summer instead!

Covid-19 Update

To protect others and reduce transmission, it is important that we continue to follow the
guidelines: 

Christmas Bubbles

Travel to meet those in your Christmas bubble and return home between 23 and 27 December.
Anyone travelling to or from Northern Ireland may travel on the 22 and 28 December.

https://www.gov.uk/find-coronavirus-local-restrictions


What are the symptoms of Covid-19?
• A new and continuous cough - Coughing a
lot for more than an hour or having 
3 or more coughing episodes in a 24 hour
period.
• Fever - A temperature of 37.8C or above.
• Change in smell or taste - Either you cannot
smell or taste anything, or that these senses
are different to normal.

Booking a Test
If you have one or more of the symptoms book a test by:
Calling 119 or
Online: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
You will be able to choose a test centre in Sheffield that you can access easily.  
Please do not attend a test centre unless you have booked an appointment.

When you have symptoms, you should only leave home to get a test. You should self-isolate at
home whilst you wait for a test result.

Positive Test Results
• If you have received a positive test result you should self-isolate at home for 
10 days from the time your symptoms started.
• You must stay away from other members of your household (2 metre distance).  Other
members of your household should self-isolate for 14 days.
• Most people will have mild symptoms which can be managed with pain relief (Paracetamol),
bed rest and by drinking plenty of fluids.
• Do not go to your Doctors, Pharmacy or Hospital if you only have mild symptoms.  If your
symptoms become worse, for example, you have difficulty breathing to the extent that you
can only manage to speak a few words, call 999 who will respond accordingly.

Negative Test Results
• Continue to carry out normal daily activities in line with both National 
and Local restrictions.

If you have questions or need translated information....
Sheffield City Council has information about Covid-19 symptoms, local test sites
and how to isolate in a number of different languages here:
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/coronaviruscommunityresources
The NHS has information about symptoms, testing, treatment and isolating on
their website here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
Doctors of the World have Covid-19 guidance translated into 60 different
languages here:
https://www.doctorsoftheworld.org.uk/coronavirus-information/

Covid-19 Symptoms and Testing

Arabic

Urdu

Bengali Slovak

Somali

Got Symptoms? Get Tested
If you have any Covid-19 symptoms, then
you must book a test – but only if you have
one or more of these symptoms (many
people are booking tests because they are
worried but do not have symptoms.  This
places a great strain on the testing system
and delays those who have symptoms from
getting tested.)

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
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Key Covid-19 Messages - Translated

Slovak



Women Only Cycle Training in Sheffield - 
in partnership with the Cyclagettes

We are currently offering FREE 2 hour one-to-one
cycle sessions to women who have access to their
own bike - learn to ride, or improve your cycle
confidence and road confidence.

You can request to start your session from your
home address or meet at a local
park/recreational area.
Please register using this form:
https://forms.gle/RqAyP3hZFMXjcaiKA

OR contact Yvonne Witter for a registration form
y.witter@darnallwellbeing.org.uk
DWB office - 0114 249 6315

Covid Community Hub – offering telephone advice and information
Regular wellbeing phone calls and doorstep visits where possible, for those that need it most
Regular activity packs through the post
Regular (Zoom) conference calls for our volunteers – with the prospect of more opportunities
to connect online for our group members before long.
Link Workers can still offer one to one support for people with long-term conditions like
diabetes and chronic pain management, help with improving physical and mental wellbeing,
as well as signposting to other services where needed.

We may not be able to run our groups in person at the moment, but 
remember that Darnall Well Being are still here for you through the winter!

Email communityhub@darnallwellbeing.org.uk, phone 0114 249 6315 
or text/call 07946 320 808 for any of the following:

Activity Packs
Since lockdown started in March, DWB
have sent out hundreds of activity packs to
our volunteers and service users. These
have had a different theme each time, and
included puzzles, wordsearches, colouring
and craft activities, as well as health and
wellbeing information and ideas.
Contact us if you know someone who
could benefit from being sent one!

Good News Flash!
Saada, a volunteer with DWB, has found that keeping in contact with people has really
helped during lockdown. Whilst dropping the kids off at school or chatting on Zoom, a
short conversation can be so helpful to you and to others. Saada's advice is to stay
positive - this will end eventually and we have to try to adapt to help us get through it.

Zoom Groups
We've been meeting with our volunteers
on regular Zoom calls for a while - it's been
lovely to see friendly faces and catch up
together! We're now starting Zoom
sessions for some of our activity groups -
contact us if you'd like to get involved!

Darnall Well Being Update

https://forms.gle/RqAyP3hZFMXjcaiKA


Activities Page



St Albans House Christian Community
The Angels are coming....

Who are your angels? Who brings light and joy
to your life? Who has been good news to you? 
At Christmas, the angels bring good news to
ordinary people, they tell Mary that she will bear
Jesus and they promise God’s love and peace to
all the earth.  We want to celebrate the people
who are our good news bringers, as we
celebrate the season of remembering Jesus’
birth. 
We invite you to think about the people who are
a blessing to you and then decorate your
windows to celebrate the angels in your life.
You might want to use pictures, a candle, card, paper, tissue paper, whatever you have to get as
creative as you like. It may be that you want to celebrate groups of people (NHS, teachers) or
individuals, and dedicate your window to them – maybe by adding names, photos, or things that
remind you of them.
Post your pictures on social media with the hashtag #whoisyourangel2020 #attercliffeangels
or #darnallangels or email gina.kalsi@churcharmy.org and we will post them for you.
We would love to celebrate the people who bring light and joy to Attercliffe and Darnall.

From the beginning of
November, Attercliffe & Darnall
Centre of Mission, Darnall Well
Being, and other community
groups, asked people to
decorate their windows with
the theme 'Light in the
Darkness'.  
Thanks to funding from
Sheffield City Council, we
handed out lots of activity
packs, allowing people to
decorate their windows and
share the results with us on
social media.  
It was lovely to see the displays
all around Darnall – did you
spot any? One lady got her
neighbours involved to create
three windows next to each
other, all encouraging us, in
the dark nights, to find light. 

Light in the
Darkness

and Bowden Housteads Woods,
over the festive season, you will
find some angels asking
questions to ponder as you
walk around.  
So do pop by and see if you can
find all 6 angels, and think
about the questions they are
asking.
There will also be a large angel
travelling around Darnall &
Attercliffe.  Look out for it and
see where it turns up - maybe
you could take a selfie to share
with us.
gina.kalsi@churcharmy.org

Angel
Trail

At Sheffield
Olympic
Legacy Park

@AttercliffeCofM
Well done to everyone who took part – it certainly brightened
up Darnall during the dark nights in November.



A message from Tinsley Forum - Graham Whitfield
We would like to thank everyone we have worked with over the COVID period for doing
everything they can to make our community as safe as it can be for everyone. Darnall Well
Being, Best Start and Darnall Forum have been brilliant in providing help and support with
food and activities for families. The young people we have worked with on the football project,
during our detached activities, on the lead up to Bonfire Night and at the Tinsley One Stop
Shop have all been great to work with. Thank you to the National Lottery Community Fund,
The South Yorkshire Violence Reduction Unit, Sheffield City Council and E.ON for supporting
our work and providing funding for PPE equipment, activities for young people, employment
support and for supporting this Newsletter.
We want to wish everyone a safe and Happy Christmas, and a New Year that brings a new
hope for everyone.

Christmas Eve Jingle 

Tinsley Forum provide help to
find employment

Job matching CV workshops
Mock interviews

Training / skills tasters
1:1 Individual Advice

Guidance Support into voluntary work

COVID-safe!
Facemasks, sanitiser & gloves available

Are you looking for jobs in:
 * Cleaning * Care work *

 * Administration * Warehousing *
 * Driving * Delivery work *

 * Security * Call centres * Retail *
 * Hospitality & more?

We can help!
Call 0114 2444887

or email us at:
graham@tinsleyforum.co.uk
admin@tinsleyforum.co.uk

Local Life

Children at Oasis
Academy Don Valley

Good News Flash!

have been busy creating
#heartsforhomes pictures

and poems to send to
residents at Darnall Grange
Care Home to spread joyful

messages at Christmas time.

 At 6pm on Christmas Eve, people all around the world will
 connect across communities by ringing bells for 2
minutes - in gardens, on doorsteps, on balconies - to
spread Christmas magic and be part of something special.   



Sheffield IAPT offers courses to help you with your psychological wellbeing
These are extremely challenging times for us all because of the pandemic. An NHS service in
Sheffield is here to offer you help and support with your psychological wellbeing with a range of
free online courses for adults (18yrs+) starting in the new year:       

Reem has been an Early Years volunteer and
helped DWB with the Healthy Holidays
programme this summer, as well as helping
to deliver flyers and activity packs
Reem has stayed positive this year by
staying busy and keeping moving! She
suggests trying to support your family and
neighbours by dropping off a food parcel or
completing an activity pack with your family. 

Mohammed and Saada from Darnall took up
walking for exercise during the first lockdown.
Their teenage daughter also enjoys walking
with them, particularly in High Hazels Park.
Mohammed says "Lockdown has given me the
opportunity to explore new places I've never
been to before" 

Asha is a member of DWB activity groups. She
lives in Darnall and is in her 80s. During lockdown, 

Darnall Well Being Craft Group have joined
others to knit 500 angels that will be hiding
around the area in Christmas week.  If you
find one, take it home or give it to a friend
who needs cheering up this Christmas. 
#darnallangels #attercliffeangels

Shelagh's Sewing Circle, a Dronfield-based
sewing group, made and donated over 100
masks for families at Tinsley Meadows School

Maureen normally helps at DWB
with Craft Group and Health
Walks, and during lockdown has
helped deliver activity packs.
She has found that a walk around 

Whilst 2020 has been a very difficult year for everyone, there have been some brilliant, positive
stories that have come out of our local community. We have shared some of these on the
Good News Flashes throughout this newsletter - and here are some more stories.

Good News Stories

Church of Christ Darnall has been
collecting food and toys for Burngreave
Foodbank.  There has been 3 carloads of
food and gifts already delivered to the
Foodbank, that will help support people
who are struggling this Christmas.

the neighbourhood starts the day off right and
gives her a chance to say hello to neighbours.
She has also got involved in arts and crafts
(such as in the activity packs) or read a book to
keep herself occupied.

Stress Control: Stress is a common
reaction to the challenges we face
in our lives. This 6 session course
teaches you all about stress and
how to manage and overcome it.

Overcoming Anxiety & Worry:
Understanding anxiety
symptoms can be really helpful
in learning how to improve
your wellbeing. This 4 session
course will teach you tools and
techniques to manage anxiety
& worry. 

Overcoming Low Mood: If you
feel like there is a lack of pleasure
in your life and you feel down, this
4 session course will help you
improve your mood and get your
life back on track. 

Improving Wellbeing
(Arabic): This is a new 5
session course for Arabic
speaking women. The aim
of the course is to
understand anxiety and low
mood and learn ways to
improve your wellbeing.

You can book a course directly by going to the website
https://iaptsheffield.nhs.uk and completing the self-referral
form or you can call the IAPT admin team on (0114) 226 4380.

she was feeling isolated and decided to do something for her mental wellbeing. Asha took up
making strings with her teeth, using traditional Somali methods. The strings she has made are
being sent to Somalia via a charity, to help others.

https://iaptsheffield.nhs.uk/


It’s totally normal to feel anxious or sad,
no matter what your circumstances

Mental Health Support
For people in crisis with their mental health –

Single Point of Access (SPA) are running 24/7: 
0114 2263636

If you're feeling isolated or low, here are some
contacts who can help provide support:

Sheffield Mind have a listening ear service for
those 50+ who are isolated, lonely, worried or just

want to talk. You can call Monday-Friday 9-5 on
0114 258 4489 and they will arrange a call back

within two days.
Age UK (Sheffield) are currently offering

telephone support and advice. Call 0114 250 2850
or email enquiries@ageuksheffield.org.uk.

Reengage have a telephone buddy and
befriending service for those who are

experiencing isolation or loneliness. Call 07442
096145 or email info@reengage.org.uk

Sheffield Flourish are offering online support
through telephone chats, online games and social

groups as well as signposting and advice. Call
0114 273 7009 or email

info@sheffieldflourish.co.uk
SHSC Chaplaincy are offering support for mental
health carers and relatives. Call 0114 271 8022 or

email chaplains@shsc.nhs.uk
Barnardos run Boloh - a helpline created to help

Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic children and
their families. Call: 0800 1512 605 Mon-Fri, 1-8pm

Here are a few thoughts for handling the winter months, particularly during the pandemic:

Winter Wellbeing

Be kind to yourself

This won’t last forever, even if it feels like it right now

With winter mornings and evenings, it will feel tougher, so try and take a break
during the day, and get some sunlight whilst you can

Universal Credit

Food

Sheffield Citizens Advice
Sheffield’s Advice line is open Monday to

Friday, 10am to 4pm (except Bank Holidays):
0808 278 7820

Get help from Citizens Advice when
applying for Universal Credit. Call for free:

0800 144 8 444

FoodWorks Sheffield: 
You can now collect nutritious, affordable
and sustainable meals from 7 hubs across
the city, with more locations on their way

very soon.
Food Banks

You must have a referral to access a Food
Bank. Contact DWB via our Community Hub

line and we can refer you to 
Burngreave and Handsworth Food Banks.

Freedom Project at Tinsley Methodist
church runs a food bank, provides benefit
and debt advise and counselling. Contact: 

 07720 698532 or info@fcgroup.org.uk

Employment
If you have a health condition and need help
to find or stay in work, you may be eligible for

Employment Support. Sign-up:
https://www.workingwinreferrals.co.uk/  

or call: Working Win 0114 2900 218

Sergeant 3813 Peter Heginbotham – Darnall and Tinsley Neighbourhood Team
PC402 Craig Addinall – Main Rd, Staniforth Rd, Shirland estate and Darnall Rd
PC736 Dean McLaughlin – Greenland and Stovin Estates
PC 2483 Steph Dodd – Littledale and Bowden Wood

Police
Officers from the Darnall and Tinsley Neighbourhood Team are here to keep you safe:

We can all be reached at our temporary home, Moss Way Police Station, on 0114 296 4016 or
SheffieldSouthEastNHP@southyorks.pnn.police.ukt

Please get in touch with any concerns or questions, and we will do our best to answer them.
Please report crime using 101 or, in an emergency, 999.

PC1503 Joe Gourdin – Tinsley
PC1943 Mark Cope – Attercliffe Corridor




